
 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

Friday 22nd March 2024 

Great Oaks Weekly 

 

                 Recycling week  

 

 

 

 
 

    

    

 

 

School Dinners       

Monday was Global Recycling Day and to mark it we have been 

looking at waste this week including identifying ways that we can 

better reuse and recycle products in school.  

In Assembly on Monday each class had a challenge to make 

something new out of newspaper. The creations were many and 

varied including a few Easter bonnets and other items of clothing, as 

well as paper bricks for burning, flowers and even turning the paper 

back into trees.  

Throughout the week other classes have been using recycled 

materials for Junk modelling and mini germination greenhouses.  

 

 

Just a reminder that we break up for Easter 

holidays at the end of next Thursday (29th March) 

and return on            Monday 15th April  

  

    

 

Easter break       

We have heard from City Caterers that they are 

raising their prices from 1st April we will 

therefore have to increase the price of school 

dinners to £2.95 from after Easter   

    

 

School Dinners       



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

Festival of Colours & Spring        

On our RE Day this week pupils in Pathway 2 were 

learning about the Hindu Festival of Colours – Holi. 

What better way to learn than experiencing it, which 

they did in our playground in a very colourful way. 

 

   

 

Lots for Year 11s to celebrate as they move on from 

school but please note Year 11 Prom is on Thursday 

27th June and Moving on Assembly for all Year 11 

families on Friday 28th June. This will be the last day 

in school for all Year 11 pupils not staying on to Great 

Oaks College. More details after Easter 

 

Year 11 Leaving events 

Term   

Great Oaks Anthem  

Year 11 Pathway 3 classes travelled over to the South 

site on Wednesday to perform some songs that they 

had been learning to pupils in Pathway 2. The songs 

included a Great Oaks Anthem written by staff and 

modified by Year 11 pupils that all the Year 11s are 

going to perform in their Leavers Assembly (below). 

 

     


